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FOUNDRY PLACE PARKING  

GARAGE PERCENT FOR ART PROJECT 

PORTSMOUTH,  NH 

December 11, 2017 

Addendum#2 

 

This Addendum forms part of the original document marked: RFP#16-18 Foundry Place Parking Garage 

Percent for Art Project. 
 

The following questions have been asked and answered.   

 

 Q: Will works within the umbrella of the performing arts be considered for the receipt of this award? 

 A:  We are open to reviewing proposals without limitation to media or genre, however, we are looking  

 for something that will be a permanent part of the garage. 

 

  Q:  Must proposed works occur within the physical boundaries of  

  a. the lot on which the garage will sit?  

  b. the Foundry Place neighborhood? 

 A:  As per the RFP, this project, per the city attorney, is restricted to the boundaries of the lot on which 

 the garage sits. 

  

 Q:  Are there additional architectural renderings of the proposed garage available other than the one 

 supplied in the RFP? Particularly the west side or the interior of the stairwell system. 

 A: The additional document we created post - meeting based on our conversation with the artists is 

 posted on our website as part of Addendum 1.  It identifies specific locations that were discussed.  

  If you need additional information on a particular spot, we can try to provide that - I will try to get you 

 more detail on the west side and interior of the stairwell system. 

 

 Q:  Are all questions ask of the project documented and distributed?  

 A:  Questions get posted publicly.  They are not distributed, but can be found on the City of 

 Portsmouth website as part of an addendum. 

 

Respondents are to acknowledge this addendum within their proposal.  Failure to do so may subject a respondent 

to disqualification. 

 

End of Addendum #2 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


